Dear Colleagues, dear Friends,  
 
The Faculty of Arts at Pavol Jozef Šafárik University in Košice is dismayed by the war in Ukraine, a sovereign state in Europe. It shares the assessment of the European Union that the Russian attack on Ukraine is a blatant violation of international law and cannot be justified by anything. This is a terrible moment for Ukraine, a dark moment for Slovakia and Europe in general and also for the whole world. We are concerned for our partners in scientific institutions and for the people in the country.  

We would like to let you know that our thoughts are with you.  

Kind regards,  

Prof. Dr. Oľga Orosová 
Dean of the Faculty of Arts 
Pavol Jozef Šafárik University in Košice, Slovakia
doc. Mgr. Renáta Panocová, PhD.
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